## Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing to inform you of our concern regarding this proposed plan. While generally support the plan and understand the need for more housing and development space for business my concern is traffic.

The plan proposes some sections of bypass relief road but not the fully joined up road that is desperately required. Stopping short of connecting the road will cause traffic problems on Melton Spinney Road which already has Twin Lake traffic to contend with. Adding the heavy traffic flow to and from the A607 must cause congestion.

**Yours Sincerely** 

David & Elaine Hinds

